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30th September 2015  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Bedenham School Association is a registered charity which is run by a small, energetic team who 
hold fun, entertaining events for the children, and support school events as well.  Our aim is to 
raise funds, which are then donated to the school to help them provide the best possible 
environment for your children. 
 
All of the parents/carers of a pupil at our school are automatically a member of the BSA.  Attending 
BSA events is all voluntary and done in your own time so we understand that you might not always 
be able to attend every meeting, or help at every event, but we would appreciate any help or 
suggestions that you might have.  The best part of all is that you get to interact with all of the 
school’s staff and pupils whilst taking an active interest in your child’s school life.  Although it does 
get a bit hectic sometimes, you do have a great time doing it. 
 
If you would like to be involved and meet our current members we would like to invite you to the 
Annual General Meeting which will be held on Tuesday 10th November 2015.  If you would like to 
come, please meet in the reception area at the end of school to sign in and then we will have a 
cup of tea and a chat before the meeting starts at approximately 4:00pm. Obviously we know that 
you will have just picked your children up from school and they are more than welcome to come 
with you. 
 
We will hear from the Chair about all of the fantastic events we have held during the last year, the 
Treasurer will give her financial report and we will also be electing our new officers for the 
forthcoming year.   
 
Hopefully we’ve said enough to arouse your curiosity and that you'll consider coming to see what's 
coming up next. If not then we hold regular meetings on a Tuesday after school so if you would 
like to attend our next meeting then keep an eye on the school’s website or Facebook page for the 
next date. 
 
Kind regards 

Bedenham School Association 
 


